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The Experiential Learning Subcommittee met on April 4, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 315 New College. 
 
The subcommittee approved CSCI 4960, Faculty-Mentored Research in Computer Science, to fulfill the 
Experiential Learning Requirement and be included as an option on the Experiential Learning Transcript for 
the Franklin College of Arts and Sciences. 

 
The subcommittee approved the following non-credit activities to be included as options on the 
Experiential Learning Transcript:  
 

Office of Instruction 
Undergraduate Admissions Intern  
 
Office of International Education 
Event Planning Intern  
Graphic Design Intern  
Public Relations Intern  
 
Division of Student Affairs 
Competitive Sports Program Assistant  
EcoReps 
UGA Miracle Executive Board  

 
The meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m. 

 

 
John Maerz, Chair 
Experiential Learning Subcommittee 


